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Townsend, Erle

From: Pem Schaeffer <pemster4062@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:44 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comments on Chapter 127-A:   Advanced Clean Cars II Program (reposting)

Attachments: Comments re proposed Maine EV Regulations.doc

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I have been collecting info relevant to this rule for several weeks, including actual experiences of career colleagues who 
own Teslas.  One lives in NJ, and has owned his for two years or so.  The other lives in the DC metro area, and he and 
his wife have owned two of them from the "early adopting" days. 
 
With such short notice, I have no option but to send along the raw reference data and personal responses I have 
gathered.  They are in the attached file. 
 
Please advise if I can be of further help. 
 
Pem Schaeffer 
Brunswick, Maine 
207-798-6919 


